
How can you propose bills which affect homeowners on the Willamette River without performing 
surveys from the property owners along the river? 
 
Both of these bills are poorly thought out, and do not take into account the fiscal damage they would 
cause to property owners & businesses along the Willamette River. 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


